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Memo 
September 5, 2024 

TO: Kerry Bigelow, City Clerk 

CC: Karina L. Lafarga 

FROM: Mayor John McCann 

RE: Board and Commission Appointments 

The Mayor would like to recommend Frank Metayer for appointment to the Board of Appeals 

and Advisors. Frank Metayer will replace former Commissioner Jim Combs. 

The Mayor would like to recommend Joel Monreal for appointment to the Measure A Citizens’ 

Oversight Committee. Joel Monreal will replace former Commissioner Dustin Bruzee. 

The Mayor would like to recommend Mayra Estrada for appointment to the Measure A Citizens’ 

Oversight Committee. Mayra Estrada will replace former Commissioner Nicole Hobson. 

The Mayor would like to recommend Sassan Rahimzadeh for appointment to the Measure P 

Citizens’ Oversight Committee. Sassan Rahimzadeh will replace former Commissioner Silvia 

Saldivar. 

The Mayor would like to recommend Christos Korgan for appointment to the Measure P 

Citizens’ Oversight Committee. Christos Korgan will replace former Commissioner Oscar 

Romo. 

The Mayor would like to recommend Jorge Marroquin for appointment to the Traffic Safety 

Commission. Jorge Marroquin will replace former Commissioner Juan Cervantes. 

The Mayor would like to recommend Elmer Jimenez for appointment to the Veterans Advisory 

Commission. Elmer Jimenez will replace former Commissioner Henry Martinez. 

The Mayor would like to recommend Ricardo Nava for appointment to the Veterans Advisory 

Commission. Ricardo Nava will replace former Commissioner Maria Balolong. 



The Mayor would like to recommend Jessica Fawver for appointment to the Parks and 

Recreation. Jessica Fawver will replace former Commissioner Maria Garcia-Lopez. 

 

The Mayor would like to recommend David Wu for appointment to the Youth Advisory Seat on 

the Sustainability Commission.  

 

Please placed this item on the September 10, 2024 Council agenda for ratification and schedule 

the oath of office for the following Council meeting.  

 

Yours in service,  

 

John McCann 

Mayor 




